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Craig, Sondra

From: Young, Andy <ayoung@1supply.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 8, 2024 4:08 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: Houska Park 

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I am writing with the intentions to voice opposition in allowing camping at Houska Park. In the past we have had 
numerous issues that affected business and employee safety at the Lacrosse branch. Issues ranged from theft, 
vandalism, drug paraphernalia, indecent exposure, defecation on our sidewalk and trespassing in our yard. Our 
employees felt as if they had to constantly monitor the facility including their vehicles parked under Cameron St 
bridge. Our customers voiced concerns from coming to our place of business. In the time since camping was 
restricted in this area the problems listed have subsided. We would like to ensure it stays that way, so we are 
voicing our concern in opposition to allow camping back at Houska park.  
 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 

 

  
Andy Young / Branch Manager 
First Supply 
106 Cameron Ave Lacrosse, WI 54601 
Office: 608-784-3839  
Cell 608-799-2847 
FirstSupply.com 
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